
The Long Island Sound Study is a cooperative Federal/state Management Conference researching and addressing the priority 

environmental problems of the Sound identified in the Comprehensive Conservation and Management Plan.  The Science and Technical 

Advisory Committee provides scientific and technical support to the Management Conference partners in implementing the CCMP. 
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LISS Science & Technical Advisory Committee Meeting 

Friday, June 19, 2020 

VIRTUAL SKYPE MEETING (DETAILS TBD) 

 

 

Themes: Ocean Acidification and Coastal Resiliency 
 

Agenda 

 

9:00 Introductions, Updates: Darcy Lonsdale, Stony Brook 

 

9:15  Modeling the Magnitude, Extent, and Potential Impacts of 

Acidification on the Northeastern Shelf: Implications for the 

LIS Region;” Samantha Siedlecki, U. Conn 

 

9:45 NERACOOS, NECAN, and Modeling OA Thresholds; Tom 

Shyka, NERACOOS 

 

10:15 The New York Ocean Acidification Task Force; Larry 

Swanson, Stony Brook 

 

10:45 Long Island Sound Study Science and Management: Updating 

Science Needs and Implementation Actions; Mark Tedesco, 

EPA, and Jim Ammerman, LISS/NEIWPCC 

 

11:15 The Working Group for Sustainable and Resilient 

Communities: Theme Year 1: Objectives and Proposed 

Activities; Sylvain DeGuise and Becky Shuford, CT and NY 

Sea Grant Programs 

 

11:45 Summary Discussion and Questions; Jim Ammerman, 

LISS/NEIWPCC 

 

12:00 Adjourn 
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The STAC meets three times annually on 

the second Friday of February, June and 

November or as otherwise scheduled. 
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